
bow and swing

From: Stephen F Bigelow M.Ed (bowandswing@sfbigelow.com) 

Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 at 09:13 PM EDT

To the President of each Florida Federation.  I would like to put an article from each Federation 
in the Bow and Swing letting the state know what is going on.  Please send it to me by the 11th 
of each month.  This starts in April

I need you all to send me articles and pictures.  Forward this email to the officers of your 
respective federations so that I can also put in news to the greater Florida area.

Please  note the deadliner is fluid as I work to recreate the magazine on a new computer

Send me your news, Club Information and interesting briefs for inclusion in the Bow and Swing The 
Deadline for the Next issue is April 10, 2024

Stephen F Bigelow M.Ed.
Editor
The Grapevine
Bow and Swing
Grapevine@sfbigelow.com
bowandswing@sfbigelow.com


